
 
  City Council 
  September 17, 2024 

 
 
                   

            AGENDA REPORT 
 

 
 TO: Jestin D. Johnson FROM: Emily Weinstein 

 
City Administrator  Director, Housing and 

Community Development 
    
SUBJECT: SUPPLEMENTAL – Affordable 

Housing Funding Programs Advance 
Funding Authorizations 

DATE: September 11, 2024 
   

 

City Administrator Approval Date:  
   

 
 
REASON FOR SUPPLEMENTAL 
 
At the Community and Economic Development Committee on September 10, 2024, Housing 
and Community Development Staff made the following corrections to the original staff report:  
 
- In Table 1 on page 7 of the report (“Five Year Summary of HCDD Competitive Capital 

Funding Awards, 2019-Present”), the total non-bond funding awarded to the NC NOFA in 
2023 was $20,000,000, not $10,000,000, and the total non-bond funding awarded 2019-
2024 was $177,866,183, instead of $167,866.183.  The overall spending totals were 
accurate in the original report.  

- On page 8 of the report, the first paragraph notes a first tranche of Measure U bonds of 
$78,000,000; the correct amount was $68,000.000.  

 
 
ACTION REQUESTED OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
Staff Recommends That The City Council accept these corrections to the report.  
 
 
For questions regarding this report, please contact Christia Katz Mulvey, Housing Development 
Services Manager, at 510-332-4461. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
  
 
  
 EMILY WEINSTEIN 

Director, Housing and Community Development 
Department 

 

AGEmily Weinstein (Sep 11, 2024 16:55 PDT)
Emily Weinstein

Jestin Johnson (Sep 11, 2024 17:25 PDT) Sep 11, 2024

https://na2.documents.adobe.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAA47TbrRcELdxrmFQjINJvQl03Rklgjd0M

		2024-09-11T17:43:46-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




